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        BELIZE TAX SERVICE DEPARTMENT (BTSD) 

NOTICE TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC 

 

NEW GUIDELINES FOR ENTRY TO ALL BELIZE TAX SERVICE OFFICES 

 

 The General Public is hereby notified that the BTSD is adhering to the 

new guidelines made under SI No. 111 of 2021 to prevent the spread of 

COVID-19 with effect October 4th, 2021. 

The following must be presented before entering any of our offices: 

• A valid identification card as well as a fully vaccinated card or a 

vaccination card with one dose. 

• A valid identification card   along with a negative PCR test or Rapid test 

performed not more than two weeks. 

 

• Taxpayers are strongly encouraged to utilize our ONLINE SERVICES 

 

• Irisbelize.bts.gov.bz IRIS Belize e-portal to create your online account 

to file and make payments online. 

 

• To activate your online account email, us at: 

o onlineaccounts_bz@bts.gov.bz 

o onlineaccounts_czl@bts.gov.bz 

o onlineaccounts_ow@bts.gov.bz 

o onlineaccounts_sp@bts.gov.bz 

o onlineaccounts_bmp@bts.gov.bz 

o onlineaccounts_sig@bts.gov.bz 

o onlineaccounts_dng@bts.gov.bz 

o onlineaccounts_pg@bts.gov.bz 

 

All other COVID-19 safety protocols remain in place.  Thanks for your usual 

cooperation. 
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